

# Parkside Elementary School Parent Teacher League



# Back-To-School Information 2021-2022

Dear Parkside Families,

On behalf of the Parkside PTL, we would like to welcome you to the new school year! We look forward to working with the faculty, students, and you to bring the Parkside community together.

Enclosed is important information regarding the many things provided by the PTL. Also, included is a PTL Contribution form. Your family's contribution helps us fund activities and provide the students with a yearly shirt.

Do you have any questions, comments, or suggestions? Email us at <a href="mailto:Parksideptl@yahoo.com">Parksideptl@yahoo.com</a>. We appreciate hearing from you! Better yet, **Join us for our PTL meetings.** PTL Meetings are the second Wednesday of each month, except September which will be on the 15th. No need to sign up!

Can't make the meetings but are curious about what the PTL is working on? Follow us on social media. PTL is working to make it easier to get information out to everyone. You can find us at the following links: Facebook - Parkside Elementary PTL Twitter - @parksideptl www.pdsd.org - Our Schools, Parkside ES, Click Main Menu, For Parents, PTL

Let's work together to make this a great year for our children!

Sincerely,

The Parkside PTL Executive Committee
Elizabeth Dougherty - President
Jessica Keller - Vice President
Tisha Barlow - Treasurer
Jennie Silva - Secretary



#### Back-to-School Information 2021-2022



#### IMPORTANT INFORMATION:

- The Parkside PTL utilizes Sign Up Genius for volunteers, donations, etc. If you have signed up to
  receive PTL email notifications on the membership drive paper, occasionally you will receive an
  email with a link to the Sign Up Genius pages. Creating an account is simple and quick! Please do
  not hesitate to contact <a href="mailto:parksideptl@yahoo.com">parksideptl@yahoo.com</a> with any questions regarding Sign Up Genius. We will
  be happy to assist you.
- We are working on new fundraisers this year. Why do we need to fundraise? The answer is simple...budgets are TIGHT for schools. Without the generosity of those supporting our fundraiser efforts, our kids would miss out on so many fun activities. We sincerely appreciate all those who support them! Rest assured that we put the hard-earned fundraising dollars to good use and if you are ever interested in seeing how the money is spent, please come to one of our PTL Meetings.
- Please note: the 5th Grade Class also does fundraisers throughout the school year for events.
   Fundraisers should be marked clearly whether they are supporting the PTL or the 5th Grade Class.
   Please feel free to ask for clarification if needed.

#### **IMPORTANT DATES:**

- Our **PTL meetings** are typically held on the second Wednesday of each month, except for September which will be on the 15th at 6:30pm. The first meeting is in person! We encourage you to attend!
- No December or June meetings.

Questions or concerns regarding the PTL? Feel free to email us at <a href="mailto:Parksideptl@yahoo.com">Parksideptl@yahoo.com</a>.

Don't forget to like us on Facebook! Parkside Elementary PTL and Twitter @parksideptl



### Parkside Elementary School

#### **Parent Teacher League**





Dear Parkside Families,

As part of our fundraising efforts, we are asking each family to support the Parkside PTL by contributing \$7.00 to the annual Membership Drive. This contribution, along with other fundraising efforts, allows the PTL to provide many activities and events for every student and teacher in our school. As a member of the PTL, you are able to hold a committee or board position, as well as having voting rights.

Please fill in the Google Form Parkside Family Membership Form by September 24, 2021. The entire school community appreciates your support!

If you would like to receive PTL notifications and you do not receive an email from us by October 1, 2021, please send us an email at parksideptl@yahoo.com. Please put in the title "Add To Email List".

Contribution is \$7.00 per family (not per individual child). If sending cash or check, please send in a marked envelope with your child. Please include the child(rens) name and parents/guardians email addresses.

Cash
Check
Venmo - @ParksidePTL



## Parkside Elementary School

#### **Parent Teacher League**





Each student will receive a Parkside Elementary School t-shirt courtesy of the Parkside PTL. Your support with PTL fundraisers help support the cost of such items. We sincerely appreciate your past support and look forward to working with you in the new school year.

- Please fill out the Google Form 2021-2022 School T-Shirt Form by September 24, 2021. If we do not receive the form by the due date, a size will be chosen for the student.
- There is no shirt sample available. We recommend ordering a size bigger so that the students can wear the shirts until June.

Youth Size: XS(4-6)	S (6-8)	M (10-12)	L (14-16)	XL (18-20)				
Adult Size: XSmall	Small	Medium	Large	XLarge				
Parents can also <b>purchase</b> an extra Parkside T-Shirt or buy one for themselves. Prices are <b>\$10</b> for Youth and <b>\$15</b> for Adult sizes. Please include payment with your order.								
Youth Size: XS(4-6)	S (6-8)	M (10-12)	L (14-16)	XL (18-20)				
Adult Size: XSmall	Small	Medium	Large	XLarge	2XL	3XL	4XL	5XL
Payments can be made by:								
<ul><li>□ Cash</li><li>□ Check</li><li>□ Venmo - @ParksidePTL</li></ul>								